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Sterling Safety Corridor Improvements 
2025 Anchorage Transportation Fair 
Tuesday, April 15, 2025, 3-7 p.m., at the Alaska Airlines Center 
Project Team Staff 
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Erica Jensen, P.E., DOWL 

Aaron Fletcher, P.E., DOWL 

Summary: 
The Alaska Department of Transportation and Public Facilities (DOT&PF) with DOWL, represented the 
Sterling Safety Corridor Improvements Milepost (MP) 82.5 to 94 project at the Anchorage Transportation 
Fair on Tuesday, Aril 15, 2025, at the Alaska Airlines Center in Anchorage. Attendees began arriving for the 
event at 2:45 p.m. Attendees were invited to sign up for email updates and provided informational 
materials including a Fact Sheet, Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ), Traffic Safety Fact Sheet, and Safe 
Access Brochure. The project booth featured a project board displaying key information handouts located 
on tables for attendees to discuss specific area concerns and document their comments. This event 
provided a platform for public engagement and feedback on the project's development.  

The open house event was a significant gathering, drawing in a diverse group of over 335 attendees. This 
included members of the project team, interested members of the public, and elected officials who have a 
stake in the project's outcomes. 

Question and Comments Summary: 
The following comments summary is based on discussions with project team members during the Fair: 

• General support for the project to reduce congestion and improve safety. 

Action Items and Next Steps: 
• Post event summary to the project website.  
• Distribute public comments to the project team and respond to concerns. 
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